
  

 

 
 Shannon Ave Reserve – Sturt 

River Greening  

Sunday, July 14, 2024: 10am - 2pm  
Meet at the registration desk, Shannon 
Avenue Reserve, Glenelg North  

YOU’RE INVITED! 

Please email us your RSVP to save your spot! Residents and 
volunteers are invited to join a community planting day on the 
wide verge at Shannon Avenue to plant around 1000 native 
seedlings to improve biodiversity.  

• Learn which local-native plants belong here and how to 
plant, water and mulch them. 

• Help create a shady, cooling urban wildlife corridor in the 
heart of the suburbs where we live. 

MEETING POINT  

Please report to the registration desk at Shannon Avenue 
Reserve, Glenelg North on arrival.  

TRANSPORT OPTIONS 

Walk/cycle: Head to the corner of Shannon and Moten Avenues, 
Glenelg North.  

Bus: Route 168 City to Glenelg leaving every half hour. Alight at 
Stop 23A Goldsworthy Cres (south side) or Stop 23 Shannon Ave 
(north side), then 3-5 minute walk to the planting site. 

Car: Street parking is available for planters in Moten, McCann, 
Mattner and Leane Avenues. Please ensure residents have access 
to their driveways.  Parking along part of Shannon Avenue verge 
is reserved for FoSRL volunteers as we are loading equipment to 
run the event. 

Local residents: Expect local traffic to be heavier on the day. 
Signage will be erected to help manage visitors and volunteers. 
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WHO WE ARE 

We are a local not-for-profit community group, run by volunteers who 
live near the Sturt River. Association membership is open to individuals 
who share our objectives for $10 per year. 

We plant only local-native species to improve biodiversity, shade, and 
shelter along the Sturt River corridor, with council permission. Plants 
are supplied by the City of Holdfast Bay with support from a Green 
Adelaide grant. 

WHAT TO BRING FROM HOME 

 
• BYO small hand trowel and gloves 
• BYO personal health items eg. asthma spray, diabetic bracelet 
• BYO water bottle or personal snacks. 

 Please do not bring long-handled tools. All holes will be pre-drilled by 
City of Holdfast Bay.  

WHAT TO WEAR 

This is an outdoor event held in winter. You will be comfortable in 
closed, flat shoes, long pants, a long-sleeved top, sunscreen, hat, and 
sunglasses. Bring a light jacket in case of showers. 

DETAILS 

Weather: This planting will only be cancelled if the forecast is for 
heavy rain, winds or lightning strike. If light/clearing showers are 
forecast, we will go ahead as planned. We will email you prior to the 
planting day and post an alert on our facebook page if we need to 
cancel due to bad weather. 

Toilets: Portaloos will be provided. 

Children: All children must be supervised by a parent/s or guardian 
over 18 years of age, at all times. 

OH&S: Please follow all directions given by event organisers. 

Refreshments: A free sausage sizzle and coffee is available for all 
volunteers. BYO water & snacks. 

CONTACT US 

Email: friendsofsturtriver@gmail.com  
Phone: 0435 017 334  
Web: www.friendsofsturtriverlandcare.org 
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